
 
 

 

Notification email – Update on the timing for commencing our review of the Transpower Capex IM 
– 9 March 2017 

 
Good morning 
 
In the Introduction and Process paper released as part of the Input Methodologies final decision in 
December, we noted that we would give an update on the timing for commencing our review of the 
Transpower Capex IM in Q2 2017. 
 
We have begun preliminary work to identify some potential focus areas for the Capex IM review. We 
intend to publish a consultation paper in April 2017 seeking feedback on these potential focus areas 
and our proposed timing for the review. 
 
Prior to this, we expect to publish a notice of intention to formally signal the start of the Capex IM 
review.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Keston Ruxton 
 
 
Keston Ruxton 
Manager, Market Assessment & Dairy | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 

DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
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